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MacDONALD - To delighted
parents Jackie and Brian (nee
Green) welcome a boy, Chad
David, born August 24, 1993 at 6
1/2 Ibs. Eleventh grandchild for
David and the late Theresa Mac-
Donald, and fifth grandchild for
Alma and the late Ronald Green.

~ Many thanks to Drs. Kumar and

Zeni, and the wonderful caring:

OB staff.

MORRIS - Cameron and
Heather (nee Kellington) are
thrilled to announce the safe
arrival of their first born, Logan
Cameron, weighing in at 6 Ibs. 13
0z. on August 2, 1993, at Peel
Memorial Hospital, Brampton.
Proud grandparents are Ann and
Glenn Morris, Seeley's Bay, and
Penny and Charles Kellington,
Georgetown. Third great-grand-
child for Grace and Hilyard Moul-
ton, Seeley's Bay, Dorothy and
Charles Kellington, Toronto and
Jane Rutherford, Scarborough.

SWINSCOE - Steve and Lisa
(nee Wildman) are pleased to
announce the arrival of Michelle
Leigh, born August 12, 1993
weighing 7-lbs. 8-0z. A little sis-
ter for Jonathan, 7th. grandchild
for Linda and Barry Swinscoe of
Ballinafad, 3rd. grandchild for
Fred and Thelma Bishop of
Freelton. A special thanks to Dr.
Cawkwell and Dr. Eftimiscu and
the staff at Oakville Trafalgar
Hospital.

DUQUETTE, Yves and San-
. dra are thrilled to announce the
arrival of their daughter, Michelle

Louise. Born on August 21, 1993
at Oakville Trafalgar Memorial
Hospital at 5:02 p.m. weighing
10-Ibs.7-0z. Special thanks to all
medical staff involved.

HANNAM - Glenn & Cathy
(Steeves) proudly announce the
arrival of Michael, Robert.
Weight 7-1bs.3-0z. 2:35 p.m. on
Thursday Aug.19/93. First
grandchild for Bill and Rita Han-
nam and Jim and Shirley
Steeves. First great grandchild
for Grace Booth and Lillian
Steeves, and second great
grandchild and birthday gift for
Elizabeth Kennedy.

Greetings
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GASKILL - Kennedy, Rivy &
Georgina very proudly announce
the arrival of ROWAN FRANCES.
Born August 22, 1993 at 3:47
a.m. weighing 7-lbs. 8&1/2 oz.
Second grandchild for Catherine
and Rivlyn Kennedy of George-
town, a sixth for Elizabeth and
George Gaskill of Limehouse.
Special thank you for the OB
nurses at Oakville Trafalgar Hos-
pital and to Drs.Ewaschuk and
Galanter. Look out Rowan, it's
an incredible family that you're
coming into!

KARDASH - Jim and Diane
(nee Shipley) of Georgetown are
very proud to announce the fash-
ionably late arrival of their first
child, Spencer Donald James, on
August 28, 1993, weighing 8 Ibs.
14 ozs., at Credit Valley Hospital.
First grandchild of George and
Shirley Shipley of Markham, and
Tony and Margaret Kardash of
Mississauga. Nephew of Ayn,
Bill, and France Shipley, and
Brenda Kardash.

September

DEUCHLER-ROSENMEIER -
Uwe and Gudrun are proudly
announcing the safe and punctu-
al arrival of their first son.
Rudolph Phillip Uwe, born on
September 7, 1993 at 6:47 a.m.,
weighing 8 Ibs. 3 0zs. A new
baby brother for Sarah. Ecstatic
grandparents are Rudolf and
Anna Rosenmeier of Rockwood
and Arthur and Ursula Deuchler
of Owen Sound. Special thanks
to Dr. Giessler and nursing staff
at Credit Valley Hospital.
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DAVIS, Don and Shirley
(Laing) of Rockwood, proud to
announce the birth of their
daughter, Brittani Marie, on
September 6, 1993 at Guelph
General Hospital. Proud grand-
parents are Ted and Betty Davis,
Georgetown, and May Laing of
Acton. Special thanks to Dr.
Rosa and nurses of Guelph Gen-
eral Hospital.

PHIPPS Dr. ngel and Shel-
ley welcome with love, Chelsea
Alexandra. Chelsea was born
Wednesday, September 1st,
1993 at 12:34 p.m. and weighed
7-lbs. 4 1/2 oz. Proud grandpar-
ents are Frank and Barbara
Phipps of Georgetown, Mary Car-
lyle of North Bay, Alan and Judie
Wilson of Toronto and great-
grandfather, David Baillie of
Toronto. Chelsea's arrival has
been greatly anticipated by her
ten aunts and uncles, twelve
cousins and many of mommy's
and daddy's friends.

MOORE - On Saturday,
September 11,1993. A baby sis-
ter for Amanda was born. Little
Ashlee Nicole, weighing, 7 Ibs., 3
ozs. Proud parents are Rodger
and Shelley. Proud grandparents
Bill and Audrey Moore. Special
thanks to Dr. Ford, Dr. Kumar
and OB staff at Georgetown &
District Memorial Hospital.

SCHUETZ, Bruno & Laura

(Everett) are pleased to
announce the safe arrival of
Lukas Alexander, born Septem-
ber 3, 1993, weighing 6-l1bs.13-
0oz. Proud grandparents Willena
Everett and Ronald Bellair of
Georgetown; first time grandpar-
ents for Elizabeth and Mike
Schuetz of Georgetown. Lukas
says "Hi" to all his aunts and
uncles, and special thanks to
Drs. Kumar, Ashenhurst and Fur-
ness and all the nurses in OB at
Georgetown Hospital. Lukas and
his parents would like to thank
everybody who came to visit and
a special thanks to Aunt Lisa and
Uncle Rick for everything.

RUSSIANI - Kandace - Lee -
Born September 15,1993 at Peel
Memorial Hospital, weighing in at
6 Ibs.,11 ozs. Another beautiful
little girl for Ruth - Ann and Ray
of Acton. Big sisters Kayla Rae
and Kourtney-Ann, along with all
the cousins, aunts and uncles are
pleased she arrived safe and
sound. Grandparents Jules and
Marilyn Russiani welcome her to
the family with all God's love.

CAMPBELL - Jerry and Shel-
ley of Georgetown are proud to
announce the safe arrival of their
second child, a son, Bradley
Troy, born on Sept. 18,1993,
weighing in at 6 Ibs., 14 1/2 0zs.
Proudly welcomed by big brother
Brandyn. Proud grandparents are
Leo and Lois Norman and Mar-
ven and Charlene Campbell, both
of Georgetown. Special thanks to
Dr. Valerie Kumar and nurse Pat
and the OB staff at Georgetown
& District Memorial Hospital.
Thanks also to my coaches Mom
and Jerry.

BENTON, John and Tammie
(nee Brady) are proud to
announce the birth of their 2nd.
child, another beautiful baby girl.
Her name, Kailie Madeline Marie,
finally arrived September 6,1993
weighing 8-lbs. 6-0z. Big sister
Alyssa is thrilled. Proud grand-
parents are Larry and Madeline
Brady and Bert and Glenda Ben-
ton.

MOORE: Douglas and Moni-
ca (Parker) are proud to
announce the arrival of their new
son, Brett Douglas, on Septem-
ber 20th, 1993 at 5:11pm. Proud
grandparents are Lloyd and Bet-
tylou Moore, Tom Parker & Joan
Parker. Happy aunts and uncles
again, Christine & Tony, Margie,
Steven, Lloyd & Christine,

Richard, Roger, MaryEllen and
Hugo. Thanks to Dr. Kumar, Dr.
Darling and all the staff at
Georgetown Hospital.

DAMPHOUSSE/BRADING -
Gerald and Lori are proud to
announce the birth of their daugh-
ter Michelle Kathleen, weighing in
at 8 Ibs. 1 0zs. on September
20,1993 at 7:34 p.m. A little sister
for Robert and Steven. Proud
grandparents are Joan and Wayne
Brading and Corinne Damphousse.
Proud great grandparents are Kay
and Peter Oxbjorn and Bea Brad-
ing. Special thanks to Dr. Jean Li
and Diane Seniuk at The Family
Birth Centre at Peel Memorial Hos-
pital.
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THE TWINS HAVE
ARRIVED!

FINNIE: Don and Julie (nee
Zions) are delighted to announce
their latest arrivals to their ever
growing family. Lisa Evelyn, 6 Ibs.
3 ozs., and Julia Lynn, 7 Ibs.,11
0zs. born on September 23, 1993
at 3:50 and 3:54 p.m. Two little sis-
ters for Mark, Peter and Lindsay.
Proud grandparents, John and
Marie Zions of Acton and George
and Evelyn Finnie of George-
town. Great grandparents
include Olive Finnie of Agincourt
and Steve Emmerson of Acton.
Special thanks to Dr. Kumar, Dr.'s
Paul & Debbie Zeni and Dr.
Thompson. Also thanks to all the
OB staff at Georgetown Hospital
for the excellent care given dur-
ing our stay in hospital.

LEVESQUE/ANDERSON -
Dean and Cyndy are proud to
announce the safe arrival of their
first child, Samuel Paul Stanley,
born on Sept. 17,1993 at 9
o'clock a.m., weighing 8 Ibs. 6
ozs.First grandchild for Kay and
Jerry Anderson of Ballinafad and
14th grandchild for Helen and
Paul Levesque of Timmins.
Thanks to very supportive family
and friends during this exciting
time! Also special thanks to
Dr.Kumar, Dr's.Zeni and all the
staff at Georgetown Hospital.

SHOREY, Tracy and Kovace-
vic, Larry, are pleased to

announce the birth of their son,
Zakary Michael, September 12,
1993 weighing 6 -lbs. 14-0z.
Thanks to Dr. Debbie Zeni and
the nurses at Georgetown Hospi-
tal.

STUAFIT Lex and Anna-
Marie nee Stone, are thrilled to
announce the birth of their
daughter, Erin Michelle, on
September 7, 1993 weighing 6
Ibs.11 oz. at the Grace Maternity
Hospital, Halifax, Nova Scotia.
Proud Grandparents are Angus
and Mary Stone, and Bob and
Diana Stuart, all of Georgetown.

* Wedding
* Personal

* Production Promotions
CUSTOM FRAMING

WEBSTER: Mark and Carol
are pleased to announce the birth
of their son, Bradley, Robert, 7-
Ibs. 11-0z. on September 10,
1993 at Guelph General Hospi-
tal. A brother for Ashley and Jes-
sica and a new grandson for Mr.
& Mrs. Robert Webster of
Georgetown and Mr. and Mrs.
Don Wilson of Cambridge.

October
1993

BABY Boy Set Free - Hitch-
cock - After serving over 9
months in solitary confinement
Dylan Gordon Daniel was finally
released on Monday, October 4,
1993 at 10:23 p.m. For several
years now he has been on the
most wanted list of his parents,
Dwayne & Charlotte Hitchcock of
Rockwood. Grandparents, Dan
& Verley Hillier and Barbara & the
late Gordon Hitchcock. Despite
extremely cramped quarters
Dylan weighed in at a healthy 7-
Ibs.7-0z. Many thanks to the

doctors and nurses of the Guelph
General Hospital for ensuring his
safe and joyful entry into society.

CUNNINGHAM - Glenn and
Bev (Keough) are thrilled to
announce the arrival of their first
child, Alexander David. Alex
made his grand appearance on
Oqtober 6,1993 at 9:59 p.m. and

weighed in at 8 Ibs.,12 ozs.

Proud grandparents are Penny &
Frank Cawker and Judy & Doug
Harlow of Georgetown. He is wel-
comed by all of his aunts and
uncles and cousin Amanda. A
special thanks to Drs. P. & D.
Zeni and the wonderful nursing
staff at Georgetown & District
Memorial Hospital

BOISMIER- Nancy (Diamond)
and Chris welcome Mathew
James, 6 pounds 6 ounces, on
Friday October 8th, 1993, at
Brant Hospital. A little brother for
Nicholas. Hugh and Teresa
delighted with their fifth grand-
child.

GRANDIN-SCOTT and Sheri
(nee Tenaglia) welcome with love
and joy the birth of their precious
son. Matthew Luciano William
was born October 7, 1993 at 6:37
a.m., 8-lbs.7-0z. A very special
thanks to Dr. Kumar, Dr. Bourns
and Dr. P. Zeni and the No.1
Team in Obstetrics at George-
toyn District Memorial Hospital
for all their care and assistance.
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